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Mr. David Bays 

Re: Inspection Report, GW-293 
Gallegos Compressor Station 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Bays: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) performed an onsite inspection of Williams Four Corners 
Gallegos compressor station located in Section 7, Township 25 North, Range 10 West, NMPM, San 
Juan County, New Mexico on July 30, 2008. 

Williams Four Corners shall address the following concerns (reference photos in attachment): 

1. No photo: The site map shows a 45 bbl condensate tank located on the west side of the 
facility. During the inspection there was no tank located as indicated in the on file site map. 
A removal of a tank from a site is viewed as a modification and the OCD has no record of 
any modification to this facility. Therefore, please submit an updated site map for this 
compressor station. The OCD has accepted past renewal discharge plan applications such as 
the one submitted for this facility with "See information on-file at OCD" noted for the 
majority of information needed for renewal. We appreciate efficiency, but if it comprises 
accurate information the OCD will cease this option for Williams Four Corners. Please 
submit accurate information for all renewals. 

2. Photo 3: AST is not located on an impermeable secondary location. Williams Four Corners 
shall re-engineer AST to meet the permit condition requirements. 

3. Photo 5. 6. 7: The side walls of the BGT are not visible. Clean around the BGT of debris and 
soil. Any unnecessary accumulation of fluids is recommended for any tank if possible. All 
ports and openings shall be covered at all times. The BGT appears to have overflowed at one 
time due to the amount of staining on the BGT top cover. The OCD requests the records for 
testing and monitoring of the BGT for the past five years. 

Williams Four Corners has 60 days to address these findings and to submit a report on their 
resolution of these findings to the OCD. If there are any questions regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at (505) 476-3492 or leonard.lowe@state.nm.us. 
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Photo 3: Unlined AST. 
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Photo 6: 5 gallon can over hatch of 
BGT. 
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Photo 7: Port with missing lid on BGT. 


